
 

Sleeping bag challenge: 
 

I’m challenging the membership for a good cause.  

The Veterans of Geauga County are in need of sleeping bags for the  

homeless veterans.  

 

Some of you may have gently use sleeping bags that you no longer need.  

Or maybe some of you have Cabela’s/Bass Pro credit cards that you currently 

use, that have membership points available. 

If you’re willing to spend some of your membership points to purchase some 

sleeping bags for a donation that would be great.  

 

Just let me know so that I can make arrangements to gather up the sleeping 

bags. I can pick them up either at the membership meetings or out of the 

clubhouse. If you have them with you and I am not there, they can be put in 

the back room of the clubhouse and I will pick them up.  

 

I would like to drop them off all at once so that they know the donations came 

from Weslaco Sportsmen’s Club members and that we support them. Please 

drop-off by the end of April.  

Any questions: Please call Michelle at 440-350-1719 

 


